
On Thursday 2nd March Longhoughton CE Primary School had great fun celebrating 

World Book Day.  We came to school dressed either as a book character or wearing our 

pyjamas.  We started the day with a character parade in the hall where we showed the 

rest of school our costumes.  The staff had the very difficult job of choosing the best 

dressed in each class and awarding them a book to take home.  We put everyone’s name 

into a hat for another opportunity to win a book.  Every class took it in turns to then 

carousel through our activities for the day.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

There was a pop up reading den where we could get nice and cosy and share our favourite 

books.  It was lovely having time to just read and enjoy our books.  We also had a 

delicious cup of hot chocolate with marshmallows at our refreshment area.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the hall we had a book character disco with party games linked to books.  There were 

lots of book mark prizes to be won.  It was a lovely day.  Not only did we have lots of fun 

but we also raised almost £50 for Book Aid.   


